
What better way to end the first week back from our
Christmas break than to cuddle up with a good book and a
treat. The January PTO Monthly Celebration is Cuddle Up
and Read.  On Friday afternoon each classroom will be
taking a break and providing a time for students to cuddle up
with a good book and have a treat.  If you would like, for
$1.00, you can come to school wearing your Pajamas!  The
dollar donation will be applied towards the PTO to help with
celebrations.  To learn more information about the PTO and
want to see what they are up to, please consider attending
next week's virtual meeting on Tuesday, January 12,  at 6:00
pm. 

Snowshoe Club begins this  Wednesday from 3:05
pm to  4:00 pm.

If there is not enough snow to snowshoe the club is
planning on going hiking.   Please send your child
with outdoor clothing (hat, gloves, winter jacket,

boots, etc.).

Look Ahead

Wednesday, Jan. 6th
10:00 am

Mass Grade K-3
3:15 pm

Snowshoe Club
Thursday, Jan.7th

10:00 am
Mass Grade 4-8 

Friday, Jan. 8th
PTO Monthly Celebration -
Cuddle up and Read

St. francis de Sales School
Week of January 4, 2021

THis weeks
Events

Tuesday, Jan. 12th, 6:00 pm
PTO Meeting

Wednesday, Jan. 20th, 11:40 am
Early Dismissal 

Thursday, Jan. 21st, 11:40 am
Early Dismissal

Friday, Jan, 22nd, 11:40 am
Early Dismissal

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE www.sfdsraiders.com

Cuddle Up and Read 
Pajama Day This Friday

Welcome Back and Happy, Healthy New Year!

Snowshoe Club

52 Club Raffle winners
January 4,  2021 Winners
$50.00 -  Julie and John Wingo
$25.00 -  Fred Hoholik
$15.00  -  Carol Granbois
$10.00  - Gary Weber


